
Honeymoon Island Fall Festival
The parks system of the Florida Dept. Of Environmental Protection

put on a special event consisting of many vendors and exhibits from
many various organizations. The Dunedin C. G. Aux Flotilla 11-10 was
also asked to participate to promote boat safety since the administer of
this event is a past Coastie.
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The Dunedin C. G. aux flotilla 11-10 worked on this event two days Oct.
21stAnd Oct. 22nd from 9AM to 5PM both days. It was a highly successful
and busy event with so many people coming up to our booths asking
questions about vessel exams and boat safety courses. Many thanks go out
to all who participated in manning the booth:

George Inderweis, Gordon Thomas, Chelsea Miller, Buddy Casale,
Harvey Prior, David Cooper, Steve Rae, Gary Walkup.

Many thanks go out to Geary Daves, Grady Altman, and Gordon
Thomas who also spent time on Friday morning going to the marina to get
the canopy, pamphlets, banners etc and then setting them up at
Honeymoon Island in preparation for the event the next two days. Geary
and Grady also donated the use of their card tables.
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